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February 24, 2023 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have been 
invited to join EDI Coordinator, Dr. Ka Vang, and Jeff DeGrave, UWEC Immersion Coordinator 
for a tour and discussion on Monday, Feb. 27 from 4:30—7:30pm at City Hall, 203S. Farwell 
Street.  The tour will begin at the second level Lobby of City Hall, close to the Engineering 
Department, and it will include a discussion of the group’s experiential learning trip to Fresno 
Experience. 
 
Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and members 
of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees may be present at the 
foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making 
responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and 
members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees pursuant to 
State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must 
be noticed as such, although these governmental bodies will not take any formal action at this 
meeting. 
 
Nicholas Koerner 
City Clerk 
 
C: News Media 
    City Clerk 


